
  
 

 

 

 

October 4, 2023 

 

Board Memo 123-2023: Special Exempt Extension 

 

Executive Board, 

 

In light of NAPS’ continued objections to the millions of Postal dollars being spent on Article 8 grievances, 

NAPS HQ was contacted by USPS HQ concerning the extension of pay compensation as part of the original 

Agreement on Exempt Managers & Postmasters Delivering Mail. The USPS has extended the special exempt 

until Friday, December 29, 2023. 

 

As previously stated, USPS HQ has stated to the field that staffing concerns have eased considerably; in light of 

that, EAS carrying of mail should be significantly reduced. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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